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NuWave and BrightStrand Announce Partnership 
 
NuWave Technologies and BrightStrand International announce their partnership in EMEA! 
 
NuWave Technologies, the leader in HPE NonStop Web services integration, is excited to 
announce their partnership with BrightStrand International, a UK-based company that has been 
delivering IT services to customers worldwide in all market sectors, including banking and 
finance, telecommunications, government, healthcare, public sector, retail, and manufacturing 
for over 20 years.  
 
The partnership allows EMEA customers to benefit from  support by BrightStrand for NuWave 
connectivity solutions such as LightWave ClientTM and LightWave ServerTM, which allow 
NonStop customers to interoperate with other platforms and applications using REST-based 
services. 
 
BrightStrand provides customers in the region with support that includes help with evaluations, 
installation, configuration, and first-level support during the pre-sales and post-sales process.  
 
“We’ve enjoyed working with BrightStrand on accounts in EMEA over the last couple of years,” 
says NuWave CEO Gabrielle Guerrera, “and we look forward to collaborating with them even 
more now that our relationship is formalized. Their dedication to understanding our products 
inside and out from a technical standpoint, and their eagerness to learn the many business 
benefits of the solutions to NonStop users made onboarding them easy.” 
 
Commenting on the partnership announcement, Joyce Sowersby, Managing Director of 
BrightStrand added  “We are delighted that our previous successful working relationship with 
NuWave has led to the formalisation of this partnership between our companies  We believe 
that combining Nuwave’s product offerings with BrightStrand’s technical expertise will provide 
an excellent business solution for customers “ 
 
BrightStrand’s commitment to quality of service and staff matches the high standards that 
NuWave customers have experienced for many years. The companies  plan to share a booth at 
user groups events once the coronavirus cloud has been lifted.. 
 
 


